
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RWI Phonics Meeting for Year 1 Parents 

We would like to offer all parents and carers of children in Year 1 the opportunity to attend a meeting 

regarding how we are teaching reading in Year 1. At this meeting we will also provide key information 

about the compulsory Government Phonics Screening Check which all Year 1 children will complete in 

June. At the meeting, we will provide you with the information you need to support your child at home, 

with their phonics, in preparation for the check. 

The meeting will be held on Tuesday 30th April at 3:15pm and will last for approximately 30 minutes. For 

the meeting, you will need to enter via the main office. 

I will also be available after the meeting if any parents or carers would like to ask any questions or 

discuss the RWI/phonics program further.  

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Wheelwright 

KS1 and Reading Leader 

Athersley South Primary School 

Wakefield Road, Barnsley, S71 3TP 

Tel: 01226 284223 

www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E. Sanderson 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr J. Wheelwright 
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